
North Road Racing Pigeon Society  
  

Minutes of the Extra-Ordinary Club Meeting of Saturday July 14th, 2018 

  

The meeting was called to order at 10:10 am 

 

13 Members attended  

 

 

1). Open to the floor 

 

1.1) The Chairman, Brian Nicholson, invited all members present to take the 

opportunity to say what is on their mind. 

 

1.2) After most members expressed their opinions, the Chairman asked if there is 

anybody who will not fly their young birds with the club on the East course this 

season.  No hands were raised, so it was decided that the club will fly the East 

course for this young bird season, and re-visit the race schedules for 2019 during 

the fall. 

 

1.3) The majority of the members voted for the first 2018 young bird race to be held 

on Saturday August 4th, weather permitting. 

 

1.4) Jason Mihalec put forward a motion that we fly an A & B race with each young 

bird race, to try and minimize predator attacks on the bigger flocks of birds.  

Motion carried. 

 

1.5) Dennis Gubert offered to pay $250 out of his 2018 Race Secretary fee, if Jason 

Mihalec was still prepared to do the updating of the NRRPS website ― Jason 

agreed to do the updating. 

 

1.6) A training toss from Chilliwack Mall will take place on Saturday July 21st.  Brian 

Nicholson will take care of this and he will be leaving the clubhouse at 9:00 am 

for a 10:00 am release.  Interested members should have their birds on the 

trailer before 9:00 am.  The cost will be $10 for up to 20 birds, and $20 for more 

than 20 birds. 

 



1.7) A second training toss from Chilliwack Lake will take place on Saturday July 28th.  

Chris Moore will take care of this and he will be leaving the clubhouse at 7:00 pm 

on Friday July 27th for a 7:30 – 8:00 am release on Saturday morning .  Interested 

members should have their birds on the trailer before 7:00 pm on Friday 

evening.  The cost will be $10 for up to 20 birds, and $20 for more than 20 birds. 

 

1.8) Allocation of electronic bands for young birds will take place on Friday evening 

July 27th during basketing for the Chilliwack Lake training toss, and also on 

Sunday July 29th between 10:00 and 12:00 noon. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:15 am. 


